(open) Good Morning! Today is Friday, May 10. I’m and ’m . Now
here’s your THS News!

(5/10) Looking for a fun way to wrap up AP Exams and bring the school year to a close?
The 10th grade class is hosting a volleyball fundraiser on Monday, 5/20 from 6-8 pm in the
THS gym. Cost per team playing is $20 or $2 per spectator. If you'd like to play, grab 4-5
friends and a sign-up sheet outside of Mrs. Teeter's classroom, C117.

(5/10) ATTENTION SENIORS: All books and materials borrowed from your THS
Library Media Center are now considered overdue. Please return all borrowed items by
the end of this day if possible.

(5/9-5/13) Last chance, next week Mr. Kirtley has to report the number of yearbooks to the
publisher. If you are still planning to order, please order no later than Monday May 13. If
you are not sure whether you are one of the 550 students who already ordered, check the
list outside of room A216. To order yours, go to YearbookOrderCenter.com and enter our
code 3098. Don’t be left out when the books arrive in August. Get your copy today!

(5/9-5/13) Attention students who used a locker this year: If you removed the lock from
your locker, please make sure you put the lock back on your locker before you leave for
summer. There is a $10 charge to replace missing locks.

(5/9-5/13) Seniors: if your parents are ordering a senior ad in the 2024 THS Yearbook,
they need to hurry. Six pages were reserved for senior ads and 5 are now filled. Once space
runs out, we can NOT accept any more senior congratulations. Parents order and create
the ads on the publishers website. Go to YearbookOrderCenter.com. Enter our code 3098
and click the Share Your Love tab to create the ad.

The softball team has a lot of new players stepping up on varsity this year. Here’s THS
News Reporter Ravonne Hubbard with the story.

That’s all for today. Remember to tune in every school day by 11:10 for YOUR THS
News! Thanks for watching and have a great day!



